
 

31st January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Come and see my writing 

On Thursday next week we would like to invite all parents to come and see their  
child/ren’s fantastic writing.  There will be two opportunities for parents to enjoy this session.  
Parents are welcome to a session from 8.45-9.05am (Year 6 will only be available for this 
session) and also 2.55 - 3.15pm (Year 5 will only be available for this session).  Mrs Brierley 
will also be holding a parents session in the hall to support all parents with practicing our 
handwriting scheme at home via a tablet.Please do call into either session to share in your 
child’s writing progress and how you can support them at home. 

Uniform and PE kits 

Letters went home on Friday last week to inform parents again about having the correct school 
uniform and PE kit in school.  We are encouraging all children to wear the correct uniform to 
promote high standards.  We have also purchased spare kit for PE so that we can encourage 
children about the importance of changing into their kit when carrying out physical activities.  
We also wish to discourage the promotion of expensive sports wear and designer fashion. 

School Dinner taster session for parents and their children 

Thank you to all the parents who came to the school dinner taster session and enjoyed the hot 
lunches with their child/ren.  Many of the children have changed their minds and wish to 
change from packed lunches to school dinners.  This is also beneficial during the cold winter 
months. 

Event at Oldham Library 

If your children enjoy reading Harry Potter then please see the back of this newsletter.  The ‘Harry Potter 
Family Fun Event’ is on Thursday 6th February, 4.30 - 6.30pm at Oldham Children’s Library. 

Spelling Shed Winners 

Congratulations to our top speller Hadid Mahmood (class 5) with 24,089,336 total points for 
his correct spellings. 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 5, 6, 7, 9, 10, 1 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last week.  

DATES FOR AFTER THE HOLIDAY 

* Monday 3rd February - Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/Year 6 visit from  
 the Fire Brigade/Year 5 visit from the Funeral directors  
* Wednesday 5th February - Whole School assembly (9am Parents Welcome) 
* Thursday 6th February  - Come and See my writing (see above) 
* Friday 24th January - Whole School assembly (9am Parents Welcome) -Class 6’s  
 assembly    

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 5 24,751,838
2nd Class 4 23,136,318
3rd Class 12 16,588,676


